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On August 27, 2022, Shine City Project once again helped out at the Las Vegas Rescue Mission!  

 

Our seven Shine City Project volunteers provided dinner for those staying at the Las Vegas Rescue 

Mission.  

 

Most of our volunteers stood behind the food counter dishing up country fried steak, potato wedges, 

salad, cake, pie, and candied carrots with marshmallows!  

 

We had a couple volunteers who also helped to give out apple juice and take trays from those who were 

finished.  

 

We hope everyone was able to enjoy their dinner! 

 

 


